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Talk to your Union
The PSA values the contributions and feed­

back from its shop stewards as elected

leaders of the Union.

Communication with you remains important as 

workplace representatives of the Union. For the

PSA to enhance communication with shop stew­

ards, you are requested to submit proposals on top­

ics you would like the PSA to cover. You are also

welcome to submit related content, where possible. 

This will enable the Union to communicate issues

that are relevant to you. Shop

stewards have a huge responsibil­

ity in dealing with members direct­

ly, therefore it is necessary to be

informed of issues affecting mem­

bers to enable you to engage and

inform them accordingly.

Topics can be submitted directly to

the PSA Communication Section at

communication@psa.co.za.

Inputs will be considered for publica­

tion in various for PSA publications,

including PSA Link, PSA explains, PSA
magazine, etc.

Please refer to the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za)

for examples of these publications.

Also remember to submit social media contributions

(Facebook, Instagram and Twitter) to
communication@psa.co.za.

Thank you for enhancing the PSA’s

communication with members! 


